MALAYSIAN TIMBER COUNCIL

OFFICE CLOSED
NOTICE

As announced by our Prime Minister Tan Sri Muhyiddin Yassin on 23 April 2020, the Movement Control
Order (MCO) that came into effect on 18 March 2020 to help curb the spread of Covid-19 infection has
been extended by another 14 days, i.e., from 29 April 2020 to 12 May 2020.

During the above said period, MTC Headquarters will also be closed. However, our office will be run
remotely with the staff Working From Home (WFH). All staff including those in our Regional Offices are
to remain contactable and/or reachable via email, WhatsApp or WeChat during this period.

STAY HOME & STAY SAFE!

For urgent matters, please email:
council@mtc.com.my

or contact our following

Corporate Communications personnel:
Noraihan Abdul Rahman: +6017 8804537
Andrew Kong: +6012 6818838




